
 
 

 

Tenant representation 
to identify and acquire 
new sites in QLD. 

 

Project leasing of new 
neighbourhood shopping 
centres. 

 

Valuation of assets, 
Leasing of excess 
retail space 

 

Lease assignment of 
existing bulky goods 
showroom premises. 

 

Network planning, site 
aquisitation & 
development 
management of new 
stores in QLD, NSW, 
ACT, Tasmania. 

 

Project leasing of new 
neighborhood shopping 
centres. 

 

Project leasing of new 
neighborhood 
shopping centres.  

Project leasing of new 
neighborhood shopping 
centres. 

 

Lease assignment of 
existing bulky goods 
showroom premises. 

 

Tenant representation to 
identify & aquire new sites 
in Tasmania. 

 

Lease bulky goods 
showrooms. 

 

Project leasing of six 
Greenfields neibourhood 
shopping centres. 

 
Lease bulky goods 
showrooms. 

 

Leasing of new 
neighbourhood  Shopping 
Centres developed by 
Woolworths. 

 

Leasing bulky goods 
showrooms.   

Project leasing of new 
neighborhood shopping 
centres 

 
Leasing Of bulky 
goods showrooms.  

 

Sale of assets no longer 
required. 

 


